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All adults working in our school share a responsibility for promoting and safeguarding the welfare of the children with 
whom they come into contact.   

ALVESTON C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL     

PURPOSE • Celebrate a once in a lifetime event – the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
• Provide a wonderful, lifelong memory for our children 
• Bring our generations back together to mark this historic occasion 

DATE Friday 27th May 2022 

LOCATION Alveston’s field at the back of the school 

START TIME 12.00 entrance; 12.30 performance start 

FINISH TIME 3.15pm, school grounds close at 3.30pm 

ORGANISATION 
 

 

• Parents, grandparents & siblings are invited to join us from 12.00.  
• Gates will open from 12.00 and close at 12.25. 
• The event, to be held outside, will proceed whatever the weather. 

Umbrellas & waterproof clothing may therefore be required. 
• You may bring additional shelter – such as gazebos – but these must 

be placed around the fenced edges of the field only. 
• Dress Code – we invite all family members to embrace the red, white 

and blue theme to make it a spectacular visual sight for our children. 
Performance 
• All classes will participate in a Jubilee Performance starting at 12.30. 
• Children will perform on stage; other classes will sit in front of stage. 
• Parents may sit behind the classes. This area will be clearly marked. 
• Parents may sit on the grass, their own blankets or their own chairs. 
• Families will be invited to join in with some songs too!  
• The performance is expected to finish by 1.30pm 
Picnic 
• After the performance, children may join their families for a picnic. 
• Where families cannot attend, children will picnic together with staff. 
• Children can order a Deli Bag from school if they prefer. Please order 

these by completing the form which will be sent by the office by 
Monday 16th May. 

After the Picnic 
• Families may take their children home after the picnic before the end of 

the school day, if they wish. 
• All children leaving before 3.15pm must be signed out by their parent 

at the school office or at the Knights Lane gate, when it is re-opened. 
• Children with families not attending, or those not going home earlier, 

must be picked up as normal, at 3.15pm. 
Housekeeping 
• When setting yourselves up on the field please be courteous to 

everyone around you to ensure everyone has space and everyone can 
see the performance. 

• Do bring lots of goodies & treats, remembering we are a nut free 
school. 

• There will be no access to the school building during the afternoon. 
• The toilets in the community room will be available for families and 

children to use. All children must be accompanied to toilets by an adult.  
• Please make sure you take all your rubbish with you as we do not have 

the facilities to deal with additional waste.  

CHANGES TO 
ROUTINE 

• There will be no hot meals provided, children may order Deli Bags. 
• Children will not wear school uniform, but come to school wearing red, 

white and blue. 

REMINDERS Area Who 

Order Deli Bag, if required, using the form sent by the 
office. 

Parents 

Wear red, white and blue. Parents 
/children 

QUERIES If you require any further information or have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office. 

 


